
From: Anne Grier <grier3317@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 12:05 PM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Subject: Infill proposal in the Museum District 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Dear Mr. Brown:  I wish to add my voice to the chorus of residents who oppose the proposed 

infill project in the Museum District.  PLEASE do not approve this proposed development as 

it will open the flood gates to additional infill projects and ruin the character of our 

neighborhood.  Many thanks for considering my request.  

 

Anne M. Grier 

Museum District resident 

3317 Monument Avenue 

 


